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Village of Franklin Park
9500 Belmont Avenue
Franklin Park, IL 60131

Senior Commission members Mike
Valone and Kitty Greenwood and Village
staff member Barb Collins participated
in the One Book One Leyden project by
reading The Light in Hidden Places by
Sharon Cameron.
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THE VILLAGE OF FRANKLIN PARK

Senior News

Itis always a pleasure to welcome spring.
After months of cold, gray winter days,
seeing blooming flowers, budding trees
and sunny skies helps to lift our spirits.
It is also uplifting to know that we can
gather in-person once again.

I hope you can join me on Wednesday,
May 25 at 11:30 AM for the Franklin
Park Senior Appreciation Luncheon.
This event, which will be held at Pesca-
tore will be a wonderful opportunity to
reconnect with neighbors and friends.
Seniors, 65 or older, who live in our Vil-
lage are invited, free of charge but must
register to attend.

I will be offering updates on new devel-
opments in our Village at the luncheon.
Details will also be presented about the
innovative, helpful programs available
for our senior residents.

Franklin Park has joined towns across
the country to save Monarch butterflies
by planting milkweed, a prime food
source for the butterflies. Our food sup-
plies and ecosystems depend on this
healthy pollinator population and un-
fortunately, the Monarch populations
have declined by 90% in the last 20 years
due mainly to changes in climate.

This spring we will continue to create
safe havens for honeybees to further
preserve our eco-systems. One bee col-
ony can pollinate 300 million flowers a
day. The hives we have placed on roof-
tops of Village buildings have the added
benefit of producing delicious, organic
honey.

Happy Spring!

the luncheon for those of you would
like to plant a butterfly garden this year.
I look forward to seeing you at the lun-
cheon!

Spring Check -Up

Throughout the pandemic, many of
us delayed routine health exams and
tests. Besides spring cleaning, checking
our air conditioners and readying our
gardens for summer, we need to make
sure we are healthy enough to enjoy
the season. Check with your healthcare
professional to determine if you are up
to date on all your tests and vaccina-
tions. Please check with your doctor or
medical professional to see if another
COVID booster is recommended. The
CDC recommends a second booster for
seniors.

Let’s stay healthy so we can enjoy the
season --TOGETHER!
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Emergency 911

Police & Fire
(Non-Emergency)
847-678-2444

Franklin Park Senior Appreciation Luncheon
Wednesday, May 25 at 11:30 AM

Pescatore Restaurant
3400 North River Road, Franklin Park
Complementary Valet Parking

Space is limited - Reserve your seat by May 19 at
seniorservices@vofp.com or call (847) 671-8797.

We will have seed packets available at
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